[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Sypher (Education Support Teacher – Guidance) will be offering a support group for students who have experienced the separation/divorce of their parents. This group will meet once per week at recess for 5 weeks and will include read alouds, follow up discussions and related activities.  This support group is based on the work of Liana Lowenstein (Creative Interventions for Children of Divorce).
To register your child or request additional information, please contact Catherine Sypher at catherine.sypher@nbed.nb.ca or 506-453-5409. Deadline for registration is Friday January 24th, 2020 with the first session beginning the week of January 27th, 2020.
